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Question: Has a survey been performed that would be available for design purposes.  
Answer: No recent survey work in the project area has been completed. A survey of Howerton Ave was 
completed 18 years ago. There has been limited survey work of the parking lot catch basins. This information can 
be made available for project purposes.  
 
Question: Have there been any preliminary studies or reports prepared for this project that would be available 
for review.  
Answer: In 2008 a Port of Ilwaco contractor created a parking lot design that included stormwater management 
for the Port’s three large parking lots. As part of that work they developed a short drainage memo that discusses 
conveyance and water quality issues. The memo assumes that the area has high groundwater. The memo and 
parking lot proposal can be made available for project purposes.   
 
Question: Would you be able to provide a copy of the grant application and supporting materials.  
Answer: The project is being funded through a Natural Resource Damage Assessment. That short, four-page 
application can be made available for project purposes.  
 
Question: Are there any specific water quality objectives, in addition to maximizing infiltration objectives 
discussed in the RFP.  
Answer: The project’s main purpose and goal is to lessen the stormwater impacts and improve the water quality 
of Baker Bay by comprehensively dealing with stormwater from the project area’s impervious surfaces.  
 
Question: Typically with Ecology grant funded projects an Ecology Design report is required. That is not 
explicitly noted in the RFP. Is that an anticipated deliverable?  
Answer: The NRDA agreement does not specify that an Ecology Design report is required.  


